
Making Moves Dance Company, LLC 

November Newsletter 
 

  
November Installments and/or Installment #4 is now due! All installments are due by the 1st of each 

month. Late fees will incur. 

Costume installments are due in full by November 15, 2018 by cash or check only. These payments must 

be separate from tuition installments.  

Reindeer Party – Friday, November 9. Everyone that signed up, please remember to save the date to 

come paint your Reindeer at 6:00 PM. I can’t wait! 

Competition – Anyone that is interested in competition please get with Ashley so that we can make a list of 

who would like to be involved and go to the conventions. Anybody wanting to attend the December 

Camping World trip needs to contact Ashley by Thursday, November 8th. 

The studio will be CLOSED for the week of Thanksgiving Monday, November 19th – Sunday, November 25th 

we will resume regular scheduled classes on Monday, November 26th.   

Christmas Parade – Dancers costume money is due by Thursday, November 1st. The cost for the dancer’s 

costume is $50.00 Cash or Check. Dancers must have Light Suntan Tights and Tan Jazz Shoes for the 

parade as well. (I would recommended a cheaper pair of jazz shoes since they will get ruined dancing down 

the street instead of being used for inside use). The float riders MUST wear MMDC apparel and all children 

under the age of 12 MUST be accompanied by an adult. Along with the MMDC apparel you can wear ear 

muffs, gloves, scarves, headbands, etc. they must be in the following colors: Teal, White, Black, Grey, 

Orange, or Pink. MMDC is participating in two Christmas Parades this year: Hopewell Sunday December 2nd 

and Colonial Heights Tuesday December 4th. Ashley has given out the calendar of ALL parade practices, if 

you have not received this calendar please ask Ashley. These practices are not optional and must be 

attended in order for your child to dance in the parade. 

The studio will be CLOSED Tuesday, December 4th so that everyone can either watch or participate in the 

Colonial Heights Christmas Parade. 

The studio will be having a Shopping Made Easy event for the first 3 Saturday’s in December. This gives 

the parents a chance to finish up Holiday shopping while our MMDC staff does crafts to take home, games, 

activities, and movie time with the children. Lunch is provided as well as snacks throughout the day. This 

event is on Saturday’s from 10 AM to 4 PM and is $40.00 per child and $60.00 per Family (immediate only). 

There are flyers available at the studio and this event is open to anyone, not just MMDC dancers and their 

families.  

The studio will be participating in the Angel Tree this year for the Holiday’s. Ashley will select a few from 

the tree and bring to the studio. We would like for everyone who can to participate and bring things in to the 

studio off of these kids list so that we can give to them as a Dance Family. I would like us to be very involved 

in our community and give back. We will also be doing a Food Drive. Anybody who can please bring in non-

perishable items for us to donate to the food bank. I will place a box at the studio for these items.  

Thank you for your cooperation so that we can make our dance environment a safe and pleasant place for 

our dancers, parents, & staff at all times. If you need to contact the studio please call us at 804-894-8431 or 

email the studio at Dancemmdc@gmail.com 

Thank you,  

Ashley & Staff  
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